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MEETINGS AT THE TOWN

HALL

Monday 12 August
Planning & Highways
Committee

Monday 2 September
Civic Pride, Arts & Culture
Committee

WHAT'S ON AT VICTORIA
PARK

Thursday 1 August to
Sunday 18 August
Hebborns Children’s Funfair

Sunday 2 August, 3 - 5pm
Tadley Concert Band

Sunday 11 August, 3 - 5pm
Ramsbury Silver Band

Saturday 15 June, 3 - 5pm
Project Band

Saturday 17 August, 12 - 5pm
Rathayatra Festival

Sunday 18 August, 3 - 5pm
South Berks Concert Band

Sunday 25 August 10 -45pm
Art on the Park

Sunday 25 August, 3 - 5pm
Woodley Concert Band

MEET A COUNCILLOR

SATURDAY SURGERY
every Saturday, 10am - 12pm
on the Town Hall steps

NEWBURY MARKET

Every Thursday & Saturday in
the Market Place

NEWBURY

= Town Council

ﬂ a f@ @newburytc

MAYOR OF NEWBURY’'S FUNDRAISING SUCCESS!

The Mayor of Newbury has achieved remarkable fundraising success, raising
over £1,000 since being elected for the role less than 2 months ago for his
chosen charity West Berks Foodbank.

This was accomplished through a combination of community donations, a
coffee morning, and a bingo night, showcasing the generosity and
community spirit of local residents. Cllr Andy Moore, the Mayor of Newbury,
expressed heartfelt gratitude to everyone who contributed, emphasising
that the funds will significantly support the Foodbank’s mission to provide
essential supplies to families in need. West Berks Foodbank, which relies
heavily on local support, will benefit greatly from this influx of donations,
enabling it to continue its vital work in combating food poverty in the area.

If you would like to contribute to the Mayor’s fundraising total for West
Berks Foodbank, please contact mayor@newbury.gov.uk

GREEN FLAG AWARD WON FOR BOTH VICTORIA
PARK AND FOR CITY RECREATION GROUND FOR
ANOTHER YEAR!

Victoria Park has once again been awarded ‘Green Flag’ status for 2024/25,
recognised by the Green Flag Award Scheme as one of the very best in the
world. The Town Council received the Award for Victoria Park for the first
time in 2019.

In addition, we are very proud to announce that the Green Flag Award has
also been awarded to City Recreation Ground, which was first awarded last
year after a successful submission by Newbury Town Council.

The prestigious Green Flag Award is the recognised mark of a quality park or
green space and demonstrates to the public that the Park boasts the highest
possible environmental standards, is well maintained and has excellent
visitor facilities.

Cllr Vaughan Miller, Chair of the Council’s Community Services Committee
said, “We are absolutely delighted to retain this award for Victoria Park and
so pleased to have succeeded in winning Green Flag status for City
Recreation Ground for a second year. We are pleased that we have been able
to re-introduce football at Victoria Park for youth teams. The football pitch
has had significant investment and improvements over the last year we had
a very successful first season with a number of youth games being played.
We were also thrilled to introduce the new outdoor exercise equipment to
Victoria Park earlier this year, which has proved to be very popular!”
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